
 
 
In mid February 2013 the Match Secretaries of the three Banbury 
Tennis Leagues were invited to participate in a survey with the 
following question: 
 

Should we extend the deadline? 
 
The weather has been really bad and we have many matches 
still to play so should we extend the season? 
 
Possibly even overlapping with the Summer League? 
 

The survey was sent to 15 people, 13 of which responded at 
which point a majority was reached and the survey was closed. 
 
The results are as follows: 
 
Q3. Should we extend the completion date for Winter and 

Floodlit Leagues? 
 Yes 11 No 2 
Q4. If yes, when should the completion deadline be? 
 a further two weeks (12th and 14th of April) 7 

a further three weeks (19th and 21st of April) 3 
a further four weeks (26th and 28th of April) 1 

 
The deadline will therefore be extended until the 12th of April for 
Floodlit League and the 14th of April for the Winter League. 
 
Thanks to those who participated. 
 

 
Nick Adams 
Secretary – Banbury and District Tennis Leagues 
 
Monday, 18th February 2013 

 


